
It is the mission of the Willcox Unified School District to continuously expand opportunities 

for every student. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2023 
 
 
 
Special education records are maintained by the Willcox Unified School District for a period of 

five years after a student withdraws from the district, graduates, or completes his or her 

educational program. 

 Records for students no longer receiving special education services on or before June 1, 

2018 will be destroyed in accordance with Arizona state law.  Parents/guardians or eligible adult 

students may contact Farbod Safavi at 520-384-8607 by June 30, 2023 to obtain records.   

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Willcox Unified School District #13  
 

Small school – Big opportunities 
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480 N. Bisbee Avenue 

Willcox, Arizona 85643 
 

(520) 384-8600 
fax (520) 384-4401 


